
In this issue: 

Important Dates: 

 

November 9-15 

Celebration of Veterans 

 

November 16-22 

International Education 

Week 

 

November 26-30 

Thanksgiving Holiday—

University Closed 

 

December 5 

Last Day of Classes 

 

December 8-12 

Final Exams 

 

December 13 

Commencement 

 

December 20-Jan 4 
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Notes from the  Nurse 

Preparing for the Upcoming Cold and Flu Season 
       By:  Betsy Hausfeld RN, MSN and NKU Parent 

 “It’s the Most Wonderful Time of the Yearééò ǆǆǆ cue musical accompaniment  

ǆǆǆ and your student will be returning home for a nice long break.  This is something 

you most probably have been waiting for since you dropped your child off at the 

dorm in August….right?  Not so fast!  Things get a little bit dicey when your 

college-age student returns to the nest.  What to expect and how to prepare for 

their arrival? 

Your child has spent four months adjusting to life on his/her own.  They have 

been given responsibilities and freedoms like never before.  Many of them have 

successfully navigated through this process with flying colors and will continue 

to build on their new found life skills. So what’s the problem you say?

https://orgsync.com/21618/forms/125331
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Study AbroadñDid You Knowé? 
       By:  Rebecka Adams, Parent Advisory Board President 

 

Scholarships are available…   

NKU has over $168,000 available per academic year for study 

abroad scholarships. 

Most financial aid awards can be applied to a study abroad 

program. 

Most short-term programs are tuition-free. 

Studying abroad doesn’t have to be expensive... 

Studying abroad can be costly, but planning ahead, making a 

budget, shopping around for the most reasonably-priced 

programs, and applying for scholarships can make studying 

abroad very affordable. 

All programs approved by the Office of Education Abroad are 

credit-bearing – your student can earn from 1 – 24 credit 

hours and depending upon the course, may earn credit 

towards general studies, his/her major, or an elective. 

Tuition (but not fees) for most programs is waived. 

Study Aboard programs occur year-round and around the 

world… 

NKU has short-

mailto:studyabroad@nku.edu?subject=Tell%20me%20more%20about%20Study%20Abroad!
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